
 

 

 

 

 

 

1 August 2021 
 
 
Good Evening Parents/Carers 
 
Restrictions on students who have been in an ‘impacted area’ (City of Brisbane, City of Gold 
Coast, City of Ipswich, Lockyer Valley Regional Council, Logan City, Moreton Bay Region, Noosa 
Shire Council, Redland City, Scenic Rim Regional Council, Somerset Regional Council, Sunshine 
Coast Regional Council) or who reside in the same household as an individual that has been in 
an ‘impacted area’ from 1.00 am Saturday 31 July are as follows. 
 

• Students should ‘learn from home’ unless they are a child of an essential worker or 
because of ‘vulnerable circumstances’. 

• If Students have to come to school, it is compulsory for them to wear a face mask at 
all times unless doing strenuous activity or eating or drinking 

 
The definition of ‘an essential worker’ is not clearly defined and families will need to make their 
own decisions on this. 
 
No one should attend school if displaying ‘flu-like symptoms’. 
 
Teachers will ensure that their SIA class pages are up to date for Home Learning. Staff who 
have been in the impacted areas are able to attend school as they are deemed ‘essential 
workers’. They, like students, will have to wear a mask most of the time. 
 
At this point, the BDSSS Athletics Carnival will continue as scheduled. 
 
As this is an ever-changing environment, we will keep you updated as we receive new 
information. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Dan McMahon 
PRINCIPAL 


